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It is now early November and with the change in season comes the anticipation and
always special feeling of the upcoming SENTAC “first weekend in December.” Such a
unique society, such a unique meeting, such a unique experience. There is no meeting
like SENTAC for sharing and interacting on so many different levels, with so many
different specialists in our pediatric ENT world, in such a supportive environment.

There are so many adjectives that describe our society: interactive, friendly, open
minded, dynamic, innovative, valuable, venerable and vigorous. These very special
characteristics are the result of our impressive 39 year history and the people who have
joined together over the years to create this distinctive “SENTAC mentality.” As we
move into the future we must continue to nurture and grow SENTAC. I am proud to be a
member of such a fine organization and feel privileged to have served as one of the past
presidents.




